
Field Trip To Ukrainian Village 
Thursday, December 20, 2018 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
The grade three students are heading off on a field trip on Thursday, December 20, 2018. This 
adventure will take us to the Ukrainian Cultural Village! The grade threes will participate in 
‘Rizdvo’, a Ukrainian Pioneer Christmas program that will enhance our learning in Social 
Studies. 
 
In “Rizdo” students will learn about the meaning and significance of the Christmas season to 
early Ukrainian-Canadian settlers in east central Alberta. As part of the program activities, 
religious themes and information will be presented to the students as they pertain to the 
Ukrainian Christmas traditions and activities students are learning about. 
 
Programs at the Ukrainian Cultural Village provide farmstead and living history experiences. 
During the school program, students might be in contact with allergens such as animals, 
straw/hay, feathers, and various food items. Please send a note in your child’s agenda to the 
teacher should you child have any allergies to the above list. 
 
Proper clothing is essential for safety and a fun day. The students will be spending a great deal of 
time outdoors as well as inside. Please make sure your child wears: 
 - warm winter boots suitable for walking in 
 - warm winter jackets  

- snow pants 
 - mittens, scarves, toques 
 
All students must bring a labelled, bagged lunch and one pocket snack. Ensure that you 
have packed your child a drink in their lunch bag. Try to make the lunch as disposable as 
possible. Please don’t send lunch kits and containers that will need to be returned.  
 
The cost for this field trip is $17.85 and can be paid on-line through Power School.  
 $12.00 for the program at the Ukrainian Village 
 $5.85 for the bus 
Please note that this amount is based on full participation. The amount may and will change depending 
on the number of students attending. Please note that this field trip must be paid for before the field 

trip in order for your child to participate. 
 
Due to numbers at the Ukrainian Village, we are requesting that only two parent volunteers per 
class attend.  Should we have more volunteers, the teacher will draw names from a hat. If you 
would like to join us, please send a note in your child’s agenda. Thank you for your continued 
support! We can only make special days like these happen with your help. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Lampka 
Ms. Suddaby 



 
 

In September, parents/caregivers completed the 2018 Low Risk Field Trip Form on PowerSchool. No 
other consent forms are required, however, I would like to ensure that all parents/caregivers are aware 

that we will be out of the school on the above dates. Please sign and return the slip below.  
 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  
 

 I am aware of the following field trip that my child, ______________________________, in Grade 
Three will be participating in.  

 
 
 

                           ____________________________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature 

 
  


